
From: Lucy Tang   
Sent: Monday, May 11, 2020 10:17 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Stop the 41-Storey KDA Plan at Yonge/Bernard! 
  
Dear Mayor and Councillors, 
  
We just knew that, during tomorrow's meeting, you will vote to the Updated Secondary KDA 
Development plan which may increase the height limit of the building to 41 Storeys. Please think 
carefully and oppose to this ridiculous plan. We, the residents, who voted you as the councillors 
will attend this meeting virtually and expect to see you make the correct decision representing the 
residents in Richmond Hill.  
  
It DOES NOT make any sense of building 41-storey high building in this crowded intersection! 
  
Here, I have to emphasize the vision of Richmond Hill to all of you. 
  
Will passing this plan make everything work better in Richmond Hill?!  NO! 
Will passing this plan be a better choice to achieve vision for Richmond Hill?!  NO! 
Will passing this plan make a better place to live in Richmond Hill?!  NO!    (I live on Canyon Hill 
ave and I can tell how frustrated I am to move out my car from my driveway to road during rush 
hour!) 
Will passing this plan make wise decisions for our next generation to live in Richmond 
Hill?!  NO! NO! NO! 
  
If you pass this plan, you will fail all of the goals in the vision of Richmond Hill! Don't do the 
WRONG thing! 
  

 
 Please don't ruin our community!  Vote "NO" to this plan tomorrow! 
  
Thank you. 
Lucy 
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